
                                                           

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2018 
 

WINTER FORMAL:  Winter Formal tickets went on sale this morning at 6:00 for seniors only. Seniors, be sure 
to check your emails for the necessary information in regard to purchasing tickets. Tickets are for SINGLE 
purchase ONLY. Each ticket is $36. Tickets will go on sale for junior students beginning at 6:00 A.M. Friday. 
Be sure to watch and pay attention to your emails for further information and details. 
 
SPIRIT WEAR:  : Freshmen Class Cabinet will be selling LC blankets for $20, LC sport bags for $6, LC 
lanyards for $5 and LC pop sockets for $5 during lunch hours. Christmas Special December 7-21: Purchase 
all four items for only $30! 
 
ST. BALDRICK’S:  Students interested in helping the committee may attend the Wednesday after school 
meetings in C333.   

COLLEGE REPRESENTATIVES:  December 13- Illinois Institute of Technology, Computer Science during 
lunch 

SENIORS:  Please check the spelling of your name in your transcript account in Skyward.  This is the spelling 
that will be submitted for your diploma.  Pay special attention to your middle name making sure the entire 
name is shown.  Diplomas will be ordered during break using the name that appears on your transcript in the 
Family Access of your Skyward account.  Corrections requested after the order has been placed will result in a 
$10 charge.  See Mrs. Brumm in the main office with any questions. 

COMMENCEMENT TICKETS:  Tickets are on sale until March 1st.   

TECH HELP:  The Tech Help Desk will be open during period 4 and PtE.  It is located in the library 
J107.  Students must report to period 4 and PtE before coming to the help desk. 

ATHLETICS:  The Lake Central Athletic Department will be selling student passes for athletic events before 
and after school.  The cost is $25.00 and will allow you entrance into all home games hosted by Lake Central 
excluding IHSAA events.   Passes on Friday game days will only be sold before school. 

 

 

Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 
school web site.   


